
Sharon Hanek 
 reported via email 
Mon. 8 August 2022 
 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 
Cc:electbobmccaslin@gmail.com 

 
 
 
RE:  Alleged Violations of RCW 42.17A.235 and .240 for failure to timely and accurately file C-3 and C-4 
reports (EY22, June22).  
 
 
All reports have been filed and the account is up to date. 
During the beginning of the campaign there was someone helping the campaign that neglected to 
collect all the information required on the report.  We requested information on those deposits from 
the bank however it did take some time before the bank could provide the data. 
 
As soon as we acquired the information, the proper C-3 and C-4 reports were filed.  Since then the 
campaign has staff that has been very good at maintaining records and reports are being filed in a 
timely manner. 
 
With regard for the question on the surplus account,  the account has been opened and we are again 
working with that bank to get past information to get things up to date.  
 
 
Sharon Hanek 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13015870811

